
 

Nightworks- Road Resurfacing 

Tuohy Lane, Marrickville from Petersham Rd to Illawarra Rd 
01 March 2024 

Essential pavement work will be carried out on Tuohy Lane Marrickville from 
Petersham Rd to Illawarra Rd will include heavy patching.  
 

What work are we doing? 

The work includes asphalting Tuohy Lane to provide an improved road surface between 
Petersham Road to Illawarra Road.  

When we’ll be working 

Work will be carried out from Friday 22nd of March until Saturday 23rd of March weather permitting. 

Due to traffic volumes on Illawarra Road, TfNSW will only permit works to be undertaken between 
8:00 pm and 5:00 am. 

The scheduling of this work may change so you will receive a letter confirming the date a couple 
of days before the heavy patching work commences.  

 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Traffic controllers will 
endeavor to retain vehicle access for residents to their property. 

Please note that on the day before the proposed work, traffic controllers will be in your street 
advising residents to move their cars.  

Inner West Council thanks you for your cooperation and apologises for any inconvenience. 

 

Keep up to date and enquiries  

If you have any questions, please contact Council officer Mr. Shrutik Humane on 9392 5020 
between 8.30am and 4:15pm on weekdays. 

Or 

The contractor D&M Excavation and Asphalting Project Mgr. – Phillip Williams on M: 0413 554 405 or 
E: Phillip@dmasphalting.com.au. 

 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 

 


